BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 27th of April 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday April 27th:    Fr. Anthony O’Sullivan 087 - 2461749

SUNDAY,  April 27th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Monsignor Terence Nolan and Margaret Nolan, Mayo
· Eileen Scanlon, Ballyconry whose 10th anniversary occurs at this time
· William Kissane, Moybella whose 10th anniversary occurs at this time
· Marie Kennelly, Lacca and Cork whose 7th anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, May 4th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Billy & Nora Fitzgerald, Glouria whose anniversaries occur at this time

· Tom Keane, Kilgarvan, Ballylongford – months mind 

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   

Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €835.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those 
who took up the collection.

Money collected from the candelabra amounted to €500.00.

POPE FRANCIS:  It was with great sadness that we learned of the death of our Holy Father Pope Francis, a gentle shepherd who walked with us leading the People of God of our Church worldwide for the last twelve years.
From the moment he chose the name Francis, following in the footsteps of Francis of Assisi, rooted in humility he signalled a papacy of building peace, care for the poor, and love for all of God’s creation. He constantly emphasised the need for all of us to take care of our planet, our common home. Like St Francis he alerted us to the “Cry of the Earth” and “Cry of the Poor”, all creation united by the love of the Creator.
Ar dheis Dé go raibh a anam. 
COFFEE MORNING:  Ballydonoghue GAA Club are holding their Annual Coffee Morning in the Clubrooms Coolard on Bank Holiday Monday May 5th in aid of Kerry Parents & Friends Association, Listowel Branch. From 11 a.m. to 1p.m.  Come along & support this worthy cause.

CPR TRAINING:  Hands For Life, free CPR Training will be held on Wednesday, May 7th at the GAA Clubrooms, Coolard at 7.30 p.m.  Call /text your interest to Brenda on 087 – 6179350.  Everyone is welcome.

TRÓCAIRE BOXES:  Please return your Trócaire boxes, envelopes can be left in the box at the church door.

TURAS GO hINIS FAITHLINN:  Cumann na Sagart are organising a trip to Inisfallen Island, Killarney, on the 15th May, which will include Mass and a talk.  

Booking essential - contact Tigh na Sagart, Baile an Fheirtéaraigh on 066-9156131.

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15   Phone 087 – 6538782.
